
ITEM 2 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 79 

COUNCIL MEETING Dec. 8/75 

Re: LETTER FROM LULU KEATING THAT APPEARED ON THE 
AGENDA FOR THE DECEMBER 1, 1975 .MEETING OF 
COUNCIL (ITEM 4d) 
MILES FOR MILLIONS WALK-A-THON 

Appearing on last week's agenda was a request from Lulu Keating 
for permission to conduct a walk-a-thon in Burnaby during the 
month of May. Following is a report from the Municipal Engineer 
on the matter. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the request for permission to conduct a miles for 
millions walk-a-thon be approved, subject to the condi­
tions that: 

a, All traffic control devises and regulations 
pertaining to pedestrian traffic be obeyed at 
all times along the designated routes, and 

b, A written statement be submitted to the R,C,M.P. 
and the Engineering Department advising of the 
specific date on which the event will take place. 

* * * * 

1 December, 1975 

TO: Municipal Manager 

. FROM: Municipal Engineer 

SUBJECT: Mi.les for Millions ~Jalk-A-Thon - May 1976 

Reference letter of request from Lulu Keating, 1280 Nicola Street, Vancouver, 
B.C., dated 26 November, 1975. 

This Department anticipates no problems occurring from this event· to vehicular 
or pedestrian traffic along the proposed route on Burnaby streets:. (The 
R.C.M.P. concur.) 

The applicant is to be advised that confirmation of a definite date is 
required and that all participants must comply with all traffic control 
devices and regulations pertaining to pedestrian traffic at ~11 times through­
out the route. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Council grant permission to conduct the Walk-a-thon. 

tf:.?g~ 
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

LQF:cmg 

c.c. ( )R.C.M.P. 
( )Traffic Supervisor 
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